
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We believe that ensuring the safety of our children is a top priority. In light of this, we would 

like to share some important information and tips regarding child safety awareness. 

Key Safety Tips: 

• Always supervise children when they are playing outside. 

• Teach children how to spot and avoid dangerous situations. 

• Discuss the importance of not talking to strangers. 

• Encourage children to seek help from a trusted adult if they feel unsafe. 

• Remind kids to wear helmets and protective gear when biking or skating. 

Upcoming Workshops: 

We will be hosting a series of workshops on child safety awareness. Please mark your calendars: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

• Location: School Auditorium 

We hope you can join us and be part of this important conversation. Together, we can create a 

safer environment for our children. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Your School Name 


